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APPROVED BOARD MINUTES  

 

Present: Donnell Bell, Glen Benefield, Larry, Minich, Robert Talbot, Adolf Zubia,  

 

Not Present:  Cathy Short  

 

President Adolf Zubia called a board meeting to address the breaking and entering of the Golf Club post 

office boxes. 

 

Discussion arose as to what the Board can do to discourage and prevent the situation from happening in 

the future. 

 

Suggestions included:   

 

Installing Flood lights 

Cameras 

Motion detector 

Sending a letter to the residents encouraging them to pick up their mail daily, and if they can’t do that, 

ask a neighbor or family member to collect it for them. 

 

Donnell Bell made a motion to incorporate these suggestions.   

Robert Talbot seconded the motion. 

 

Action Item:  Adolf Zubia will write letter to residents.  The installation will include the Golf Club 

mailboxes only as residents who use the Sedona Hills/Sonora Springs mailboxes have security cameras 

and visibility from them, too. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Donnell Bell 

SRSSOA Secretary 
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